
ROCK-MOORE PUBLIC WATER AUTHORITY 
MINUTES OF TEXT VOTE 

August 12, 2025 

On August 12, 2025, President Carter sent a text asking the Directors if it would be possible to 

move the August Board Meeting up a week to August 21% instead of August 28", All were in 

agreement with a motion made by Vice-President Bobrosky and seconded by Secretary- 
Treasurer Nash. 
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Randy Nash 
Secretary-Treasurer


